

Meeting Actions from the virtual meeting held on 1 September 2023

#	Action	Owner	Status
1	<p>Communication and Engagement Sub-Group A plan and timeline would be brought back to the Board in due course following a working group being established. Update: invites sent out for 13th September – people encouraged to attend</p>	PC	Ongoing
2	<p>Board remit and Governance</p> <p>The Chair would explore the suggestion that the local policing unit could have a role to play on the Board.</p> <p>Chair interviews had been scheduled which would be followed by board member recruitment and an update would be provided to the Board in due course.</p>	DK DK/SY/CJ	Ongoing
4	<p>Towns Fund Projects</p> <p>Lindsey Lewis would look in to whether there were any funds available from the Safe Street Funding for use on the Pocket Parks project in respect of lighting.</p>	LL	